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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I work in healthcare administration for a large health system in Oregon and I see first 

hand how much money is spent on hiring replacement nurses. It is really sad that 

hospitals do this instead of investing in recruitment and retaining the talented nurses 

they already have. But it’s even worse that they’re allowed to do it in the dark without 

any transparency or accountability. I think this bill passing would be one of many 

steps to bring transparency and accountability to healthcare administration, and 

hopefully move the needle to make it better for the employees and ultimately the 

patients. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous Oregonian 


